
March 14, 2019 
 
Representatives, 
 
I write today in support of Jason Brune’s confirmation as Commissioner of DEC.   His education and work 
experience makes him eminently qualified to hold this position.  Alaska is lucky to have someone of 
Jason’s qualifications willing to serve the State. 
 
Neil MacKinnon 
 


